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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2005

QUESTION NO. 18
Question:
Councillor Derek Keating
“To ask the Manager to report on his intentions to adjust the timing of the Junk Collection Schedule to pre-summer as against the current post-summer arrangement. More Residents would benefit from a spring-time service as this would be in keeping with when more Residents engage in spring-cleaning at home?”
Reply:

All aspects of the junk collection are due to be considered at the Environment SPC meeting to be hold on 9th November 2005.  The report to be presented to that meeting will address the timing of junk collections.
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